
FAASTeam presents:

Navigation Aid Shutdown (VOR) at Northeast Philadelphia

Airport (KPNE) and RWY 6/24 Closure

At this 2 hour seminar we will look at two very
important upcoming NOTAMs for Northeast
Philadelphia Airport (KPNE); the permanent
shutdown of the PNE VOR (March/April 2018)
and the temporary closure of Runways 6/24 for
resurfacing (Spring 2019.  The seminar will cover
the KPNE airport environment as well as address
the impact of these NOTAMs on flight
operations.  Also, coping strategies that pilots can
use will also be discussed.  Lastly, we will cover
some bonus topics such as knocking off the rust,
avoiding TFRs, and intercept procedures.
Directions: See map for direcitons

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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